
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve the donation of police equipment to the Dublin Police Department  

DEPARTMENT: Police 

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M. Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the donation of police equipment to the Dublin Police Department  

 BACKGROUND: 

The Stephenville Police Department recently received a generous donation.  A portion of that donation was 
utilized to purchase upgraded body armor plates that replaced our current smaller plates.  SPD would like to 
donate 10 of the no longer utilized smaller plates to the Dublin Police Department.  In addition, SPD would like to 
also donate 7 full-length police uniform rain coats to the Dublin Police Department. These coats are no longer 
being utilized by SPD. 

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

N/A 

 ALTERNATIVES 


